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Date: 24! March 2020

028/FMFF/2020

FMFF Member Circular

Dear FMFF members,

We are pleased to attach the reply from Ministry of Transport to our earlier letter to them.

The letter is clear and self-explanatory.

The main gist of the letter is:

1. Subject title: Confirmation of Freight Forwarders’ services as essential services during MCO

2. With reference to the Prevention and Control of Infectious Diseases that was gazetted on 18 March
2020, the transportation sector is confirmed as as essential service that has been approved to operate

3. In this regard, MOT confirms that companies registered under Federation of Malaysian Freight
Forwarders can operate throughout the MCO, subject to the following conditions:

(i) company has to reduce the number of workers to 50 % from present numbers.
(ii) company has to ensure that staff has undergone health screening.

Members should be aware that at the moment only essential goods and other approved goods by MITI
can be transported by Freight Forwarders.

We trust the letter from MOT is clear and members should be guided accordingly.

If any further clarification, please email to secretariat@fmff.net or paulseo@fmff.net or
call Paul 012 277 5701.

FMFF Secretariat.
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